
City of Newcastle Notice of Public Hearing - Annual Comprehensive Plan Amendment 
The City of Newcastle’s planning commission will hold a public hearing on May 22, 2019 at 6 
p.m. at City Hall to decide which proposed amendments to the Comprehensive Plan should be 
recommended to city council for consideration as part of the annual docket.  Any person may 
provide comments, receive notice of and participate in any hearings, and request a copy of the 
decision once made.  Newcastle City Hall is located at 12835 Newcastle Way, Newcastle, WA, 
98056.  If you have any questions about this process please contact Dave Van De Weghe, Senior 
Planner, at (425) 649-4444. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


